
1

Anabella Mayorga

From: Amanda Tomlin <tomlinamanda5@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 10:57 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a law abiding citizen and gun owner in the state of Rhode Island, I am vehemently against this bill. We need stricter 
background checks and a mental welfare check in system in place. An outright ban is absurd in this current 
political climate.  


